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Tuesday 28th February 2017 
 

ANNUAL QUESTIONNAIRES PARENT AND PUPIL SUMMARIES 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Children at Barrow Hedges,  
 
We are writing to thank you for your participation in this year’s annual survey. We are 
sending two PowerPoint attachments along with this letter giving you a summary of what we 
feel gives a really positive view of the school (both from children and adult’s perspectives). 
 

89% of the children stated they enjoyed school and 98% said overall, teaching was 
good at their school. 

 
94% of parents/carers stated they would recommend the school to another parent. 

 
These results follow a calendar year where we had amongst other events: delayed building 
work, a fire and staff changes. 
 
You will be aware that we held our Annual School Improvement Conference on Friday 10 th 
February 2017. This day centres around the Governors and all staff reviewing the previous 
School Improvement Cycle (including analysis of parent, pupil and staff questionnaires) and 
drafting the actions for the following year.  
 
This year one of our areas to focus on was the outside area. We took the time to walk around 
the school site and brainstormed areas to improve/develop since this has been on the wish 
list for a long time but could not be progressed until the building work was nearing 
completion. (You may remember “Priority 4 – To provide an Outstanding learning 
environment; maximising the opportunities afforded by the new build and the wider school 
grounds” was postponed last academic year when it was apparent Lakehouse would be on 
site a lot longer than anyone anticipated). 
 
Thank you very much for the time you spent on completing and returning the questionnaires. 
We look forward to sharing the new School Improvement Plan with you at a later date. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support, 

       
Miss Laura Smith   Mr Mikey Lowes 

Acting Head teacher            Deputy Head teacher 
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